
 

 

PRESS RELEASE: New Heavy-Duty DifferenƟal  

Date: July 27, 2023 

Peerless Gear is pleased to announce the release of our NEW 110 series differenƟal.  

This new unit complements the current family of differenƟals produced by Peerless Gear over the past 50+ 
years. The unit design increases both torque and horsepower capabiliƟes over the current product. This new 
110 series was created to meet customer requests for a differenƟal capable of increased horsepower/torque 
and weight capacity required by new electric drive equipment, racing go-karts, and uƟlity vehicles.  

Pictured below are the standard 100 Series (3/4” or 1” axles) and the 110 Series (1” axle), eight bolt carrier 
with reinforced housing for strength.   

 

For more informaƟon contact us at oemsales.peerless@peerlessgear.com North America or 
dean.swansborough@peerlessgear.com for InternaƟonal. AddiƟonal informaƟon can also be found on our 
website @ www.peerlessgear.com  

Peerless Gear has been proudly producing drivetrain products in the USA since 1945. Our products are 
designed to meet OEM Customer needs in the commercial, recreaƟonal, industrial, residenƟal, and drivetrain 
market.  

Peerless Gear, LLC is a privately held company celebraƟng 78-Years of business located in Salem, Indiana, USA. 
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